Hello,

I am an Oregon voter, and am opposed to HB 3063. Vaccines can be dangerous for infants, and parents
of babies under a year should not be forced to give them to their children if they wish to place them in
daycare. The US spends more on healthcare than any other country in the world, and yet children who
are born here are less likely to see their first birthday than in any other wealthy nation in the world. In
addition, the US administers more vaccines than any other nation, and yet SIDs is most prevalent within
the time frame when vaccines are administered! There are many documented cases of infants dying
within days, often within 24 hours, of being vaccinated. | believe in the theory of vaccination; however,
these correlations indicate that vaccines are very dangerous for babies! Do not ask us to give our infants
injections that pose a greater threat to them than the risk of actual exposure to the disease. Take a note
from other wealthy countries that have less rigorous infant vaccine schedules and lower infant death
rates. Let's get our infant death rate lower, not higher!

Sincerely,
Emily Martin
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